
In the Shop  
We hope you enjoyed the Employee Appreciation 
Day cook-out on July 30th. We are thankful for all 

the work you do.  
We are getting busier with some work from  

customers like Junior Achievement. We will be 
working on stockings also while we wait for the  
eggs that will be arriving in early September. 

 Don’t forget to Like us on Facebook and follow us 
on Twitter. 

 

Dates of Interest 
Family Fun Month 

National Catfish Month 
National Eye Exam Month 

National Peach Month 
National Picnic Month 

  
 Book Lover’s Day   9 
 Lazy Day    10 
 Son and Daughter Day   11 
 Middle Child’s Day    12 
 Left-Handers’ Day   13 
 Relaxation Day    15 
 National Tell a Joke Day   16 
 Aviation Day     19 
 National Radio Day    20 
 Senior Citizen’s Day    21 
 National Dog Day   26 
 Global Forgiveness Day   27 
 Frankenstein Day    30 
 National Trail Mix Day   31   
 

August 2014 

Birthdays 
Tanner M.        3 
Marcus M.  12 
Chucky B.  14 
Jessica C.  18 
Bryan K.   27 

Anniversaries 
(years of service) 

Amy B. 1 
Tanner M. 1 
Elisha P. 1 

Alysha R. 1 
Loren W. 1 

Ronnie W. 3 
Tracy S.  6 

Robert S. 28 

Grand opening of Gus’ Playground & 
Theresa’s Splash Pad in Willmore Park! 

See the flyer for details.  
Your family, friends, and/or caregivers are 
welcome to come. Thank you to everyone 

who donated to playground fund in the 
spring. Your contributions are  

recognized with a brick inscribed with our 
name at the playground. If you find it, let us 

know! You can even share your pictures 
with us on social media. On Twitter, use 

#TeamCanterbury.  




